
From: Baker, Amy C.
Sent: 6/26/2014 2:29:32 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: drought

Missing the link, can you re-send. Thanks Meredith!

Amy Baker
Energy Advisor to Commissioner Catherine J.K. Sandoval
California Public Utilities Commission
415.703.1691
amy.baker@cpuc.ca.gov

---- Original Message-----
From: Allen, Meredith f mailto:MEAe@pge.coml 
Sent: Thursday, June 26, 2014 12:57 PM 
To: Baker, Amy C.
Subject: Re: drought

Amy,

Here is the link where they post the weekly reports. Our person that receives the emails each week is out until 
Monday. I will check in with him on Monday on how to add you and let you know.

Thanks,
Meredith

> On Jun 25, 2014, at 5:55 PM, "Baker, Amy C." <amy .baker@opuc.ca.gov> wrote:
>
> Thanks Meredith. Is there any way to get on Calfire's list? Do you know?
>
> Amy Baker
> Energy Advisor to Commissioner Catherine J.K. Sandoval California
> Public Utilities Commission 
>415.703.1691
> amy.baker@epuc.ca.gov
>

■Original Message----
> From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.coml
> Sent: Wednesday, June 04, 2014 4:24 PM
> To: Baker, Amy C.

>
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> Subject: Fwd: drought
>
> Amy,
>
> Here is the weekly drought update.
>
> Thanks,
> Meredith
>
>
>
> From: Patel, Shuhani@CALFIRE lmailto:sliuhani.patel@fire.ca.govl
> Sent: Tuesday, June 03,2014 1:50 PM
> Subject: FW: drought
>
> Weekly Drought Update
>
>
>
> PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
> To learn more, please visit
> http://www.pge.coni/about/company/privacY/customer/

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.coim/about/company/privacy/customer/
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